
From: Emily Hannah
To: Exhibits JSCVR
Subject: Rent freeze in face of Covid-19
Date: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 2:27:50 PM

Hello,

I am writing you as a Portlander who was just laid off from their job of four years as a result of restaurant closure.
I own my home and am terrified for what it will mean for my family in the future, however despite that I am
nowhere near as vulnerable as renters in this market who could be faced with six months of rent debt due to loss of
employment and being unable to pay rent during this time. I am asking to please instate a total rent freeze for up to
three months to protect renters.
Thank you for your time, I hope you choose to do the right thing.

Sent from my iPhone


